Cedars Medical Centre

Dr A R El-Taji Alsager Health Centre
Dr P J Goodwin Sandbach Road South
Dr M Farmer Alsager

Dr K Archer Stoke on Trent ST7 2LU

 Dr A Al-Sebahi
 Tel: 01270 275606 - Fax: 01270 872564

 Dr F Shaheen
 DATE: 21st April 2020

Dr N Bishop

Mr K M Lloyd MA Head of Design & Technology The Schools Shrewsbury SY3 7BA

Dear Kevin

I am writing on behalf of Cedars Medical Centre to thank you for your donation of PPE to our practice. We are very grateful for your generosity of time and effort to help our team and therefore the NHS at this difficult time.

Your donation is much appreciated.

With thanks and best wishes.

Dr M Farmer GMC No: 3683574

On behalf of Cedars Medical Centre